Zame+3, Phil

From: Zamora, Phil

Sent: April 3, 2003 6:19 PM

To: Hood, Bruce

Subject: RE: re: digby quarry briefing note
Bruce

Here are a few update points:

- On February 17, 2003 NWP decided that the work will require an approval under Section 5(1) of the
NWPA.

- HMD has determined the work is a project under the CEAA. The project will require an EA and
DFOis an RA

- DFO have requested IC, TC, NRCan, and EC to identify whether they are RA's or Expert Depts.
under FCR Section 5. Responses are due April 10,2003.

- On March 31, 2003 NSDEL, DFO, IT, EC, NRCan met with CEAA to discuss Ilkely federal EA
track, harmonization of the federal and provmmal review processes

- DFO will act as the Lead RA, and establish the Public Registry

- Comprehensive Study will be the type of assessment used

—---Original Message-—-

From: Hood, Bruce

Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2003 3:19 PM
To: Zamora, Phil

Subject: re: digby quamy briefing note
Phil,

re: the briefing note that | sent to you yesterday. Is there anything new on this file that could be
added to the note? We have been getting requests for briefings on an almost weekly basis so |
am trying to keep the note updated.

Bruce

Bruce Hood

613-991-0328 | facsimile / télécopieur 613-993-7493

hoodb@dfo-mpo.ge.ca ,
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